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Ref.: SCBD/SPS/DC/VN/JS/jh/86690 17 July 2017 

 

N O T I F I C A T I O N 

 

Peer review of draft documents for the tenth meeting of the Ad Hoc Open-ended Working Group 

on Article 8(j) and Related Provisions of the Convention on Biological Diversity 

 

Madam/Sir,  

 

Further to notification 2017-058, I am pleased to inform you that the draft documents entitled 

“Voluntary guidelines for the repatriation of traditional knowledge relevant to the conservation and 

sustainable use of biological diversity” and “Integration of Article 8(j) and provisions related to 

indigenous peoples and local communities in the work of the Convention and its Protocols” are now 

available for review on the website of the Convention at   https://www.cbd.int/sbstta21-wg8j10/review.   

 

The deadline for review comments is 14 August 2017. The final version of these documents will 

be considered by the tenth meeting of the Ad Hoc Open-ended Intersessional Working Group on 

Article 8(j) and related provisions, when it meets in Montreal, Canada, from 13 to 16 December 2017. 

 

In addition, please note that peer review drafts of other documents for consideration by tenth 

meeting of the Working Group will also be made available on the website of the Convention at 

https://www.cbd.int/sbstta21-wg8j10/review in due course. The deadline for the peer review of each 

document is available on the webpage. 

 

Please note that these documents are unedited drafts, for comments only, and not for citation or 

other uses.  

 

Kindly send your suggested changes and comments to the Secretariat by e-mail at: 

secretariat@cbd.int or by fax at +1 514 288 6588, using the template accessible in electronic format from 

the peer review page at https://www.cbd.int/sbstta21-wg8j10/review/ .  

 

For more information on the preparatory processes and milestones towards the tenth meeting of 

Working Group, please visit: https://www.cbd.int/traditional/preparation/default.shtml 

 

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

Cristiana Paşca Palmer, PhD 

Executive Secretary 
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